Frank R. Dillman
2273 County Road 54 West
Notasulga, AL 36866

April 24, 2020

Macon County Commission
101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue, Suite 106
Tuskegee, AL 36083

Dear Chairman Maxwell, 
In response to your letter of April 21, 2020 and the one enclosure, which appears to be a list from an inbox upon a search of “Edward Huffman”, I question why a narrowing search as compared to an actual copy of your inbox for your Yahoo account?    
Secondly and most importantly, my request of March 12, 2020 read,  
1.  Emails, texts, and other written media between Chairman Maxwell and commissioners from the morning of Thursday, march 5, 2020 through the day of Monday, March 10, 2020.
2. Phone, cell and land line records of calls from Chairman Maxwell and commissioners from the morning of Thursday, March 5, 2020 through the day of Monday, March 10, 2020.  
Enclosures and attachments to emails and texts are considered a part of that correspondence.
Therefore, I again request that my initial request as copied above, be completed and mailed to me at Frank Dillman, 2273 County Road 54 W., Notasulga, AL 36866 so I may have it by the morning of Monday, May 11, 2020. 
Respectfully,

Frank Dillman 

